
Community Speedwatch Update 17/09/2013 from Penny Bell, Community Area Manager Royal 

Wootton Bassett and Cricklade. 

 

• 2 new members of staff have been appointed, funded by the PCC office – a coordinator and 

an administrator 

• 15 new speed detection devices have been funded 

• Training dates for volunteers have been arranged throughout October and November (see 

previous email from Kirsty Rose dated 2 September) 

• The process for recording and processing speed-check data is being updated to make the 

system more efficient and user-friendly 

 

The new CSW Coordinator is Leanne Homewood – Leanne.homewood@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk  

Telephone: 101, ext. 725355 – mobile: 07971 921782 

 

The new CSW Administrator is Daniel Snowden – Daniel.snowden@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk  

Telephone: 101, ext. 725355 

 

A few other things to note: 

 

• The scheme is already getting back on track – 2000 letters were sent out last month 

• CSW is working – last year, Wiltshire was the only county in the South West region to see a 

reduction in road deaths – we had a 40% reduction 

• The new process for recording and reporting data is being trialled by Worton and Broad 

Town CSW groups 

• Letters will be posted out within a 14-day period, but hopefully sooner 

• The Chief Constable has confirmed his commitment to CSW and wants to see volunteers 

integrating more with road safety police 

• The SID programme is soon to be back on track and it is hoped that the capacity of the 

programme will be doubled 

 

 


